
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
December 17, 2012 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Jeff Grinnell, Steven 
DiVirgilio, Corey Davidson 
 
The Board discussed the new snow plowing contract. Danny will repair the fence  on 
Bunker Hill Road damaged by the bobcat during snow plowing. 
 
Winter newsletters and 2013 coupon books have been printed and distributed. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday Feb. 4 5:30 pm 4 MHL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


